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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:31 AM
To: 'Masterton, Susan S'
Subject: RE: Docket No. 170031-TP E-mail Address

Good morning Ms. Masterton, 
 
Per your request, we have corrected this error and we apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Masterton, Susan S [mailto:Susan.Masterton@centurylink.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 170031-TP E-mail Address 
 
Regarding a notice I received from you about my e-mail address:  sandy.masterton@centurylink.com is not correct. My 
e-mail address is, and has always been, susan.masterton@centurylink.com. I have previously received notifications at 
the correct e-mail address, so I am not sure how the problem arose; however, I would appreciate it if you would correct 
the address in your records for this filing, as well as going forward, if necessary. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, or need anything else from me, please let me 
know. 
 
Susan Masterton 
CenturyLink Counsel 
850-599-1560 
susan.masterton@centurylink.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged information. 
Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 

communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 
communication and any attachments. 
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